
ATTACHMENT 2 

From: Nicholas Wootten  
Date: Saturday, September 18, 2021 at 6:49 PM 
To: Matthew Hudes 
Subject: Re: Shaping the Future of Los Gatos 
  
Hi Matthew 
Very interesting stuff and I will hopefully be able to attend virtually. I am was thinking of a minor issue 
and I was not sure who to contact so maybe you can direct me or maybe you are the man I'm looking 
for. I feel that our town flag does not truly represent our town and it's spirit. I feel it is too simple and 
too unclear on what Los Gatos is as a town and as a people. I would like to maybe change it and I'd be 
willing to throw out some redesign ideas.  
 


